
              CHRIST THE KING CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL


16 December 2019




Dear Parents / Carers,

Staff Confirmation for Class RSH for the remainder of this Academic Year

As you are already aware, from my letter dated 10th December, Mrs Bunford will be leaving Christ the King at the end of this term.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Greenwood has been appointed to replace Mrs Bunford and will be teaching three days in Penguins Class alongside Mrs Shutler who will be teaching the remaining two days. This will be effective from Monday, 6th January 2020.  

I can reassure you that both Mrs Greenwood and Mrs Shutler are experienced Early Years Teachers and are excited to be taking the children’s learning forward next term.  If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to see me.

Best wishes


Clare Tickel
Headteacher
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